CITY OF BORDENTOWN
NOTICE TO WATER UTILITY CUSTOMERS

BORDENTOWN CITY, TOWNSHIP AND FIELDSBORO


The City of Bordentown Water Utility will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, July 31, 2018 at 6:00 PM at the Carslake Community Center, 207 Crosswicks Street, Bordentown, NJ.  


The purpose of this Public Hearing will be to address questions or concerns regarding the recent Lead Level Exceedance Water Testing results.  More information regarding the lead testing can be found on the City of Bordentown website:  www.cityofbordentown.com 


Residents are encouraged to attend this public hearing as part of the City of Bordentown Water Utility’s public education campaign to ensure that residents and customers of the Utility know about the action lead level exceedance, understand the health effects of lead, the sources of lead and actions they can take to reduce exposure to lead in drinking water.
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